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Review of the electoral legal framework is a fundamental phase in the electoral cycle undertaken by 

the Commission in readiness for subsequent General Elections. Some of the recommendations in the 

Report informed the election related bills that are before Parliament. 

The Commission informed by its Post-Election Evaluation Report of 2017 Elections, challenges faced 

during the implementation of the Electoral Legal Framework and consultations with its Staff and 

Stakeholders, prepared a comprehensive report titled "Electoral law Reform Report in Kenya: The 

/£BC Experience': 

The report, which has been shared with the Speakers of both Houses of Parliament, can be accessed 

on IEBC website (www.iebc.or.ke). We urge all Stakeholders to interact with the Report. 
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